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Please remind your kids to conduct the DAILY HEALTH CHECKLIST before coming to school each 

day, and to stay home if they are not feeling well. 

 

Students should continue to follow the Health Guidelines at school & in the community  

Please remind your student to bring a mask and a backup every day 

 

 
February 03 - LAMPAC meeting – ALL Parents/Guardians are invited 
February 04 -  Grade 9 Immunizations 9:00-11:30 as scheduled 
February 9 – 10 RETAKES - GRAD 2021 Prestige Portraits sign up    
    schedule.prestigeportraits.ca  
February 12 - REPORT CARDS published to student portal 
February 12 -  PRO-D – no school for students 
February 15 -  Family Day – no school 
February 24 - PINK Shirt day 
 
 
Lambrick Park School Daily Announcements and other important information. 
 

Dear LP families,  
 
SCHEDULE UPDATE: 
 
Thanks to all of the staff, students and parents that responded to our survey about the schedule for 
LP during these strange times. 
 
The result of the survey suggested that most of our LP Community would prefer a consistent 
schedule. For the remainder of the school year we will have classes: 
  
BLOCK A Morning Classes: 
9:00 to 11:30 (M to Thu) 
9:00 to 10:40 (Fridays) 
  
Lunch Block Classes: 
11:45 to 12:25 
  
BLOCK C Afternoon Classes: (50% students) 
Monday to Thursday 12:30 to 3:00 
 

Remember: Students without afternoon classes are not to remain at the school unless they 
have a lunch time class or an appointment with a teacher. Students with afternoon classes 
should go outside or eat lunch in the designated classrooms. Students are not to congregate 
in the halls during lunch. 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MEjbolKoejGzveXRuP-0LKRK_14aySs1/view?usp=sharing
https://urldefense.proofpoint.com/v2/url?u=http-3A__schedule.prestigeportraits.ca&d=DwMGaQ&c=gF1t3YcGliJxvhK2Sl_RWGpK0dUxv3kAzNl4XNctI-U&r=5fk0NK8Ouz9zYmH3bNah77-XST3y8XZBqd5Eiiupg4Y&m=AQElkiqqHF-FHImzJOhfaf3pM2A4h_sTx1GNo7lk3BQ&s=jhRPV7U_RumfVddqd-XbCT5NevH2AM273dxI-j3pjeA&e=
https://lambrickpark.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/announcements/


 
ACADEMY SCHEDULE: 

 
  
Feel free to share with your friends and neighbours that we are still accepting applications for our 
Baseball/Softball Academy as well as our Grade 9 ACCEL Program. Information can be found under 
Programs and Courses tab on our LP website. 
  
Students should access their student portal to look at their schedule for their Quarter 3 classes. This 
will be the same place they can check their grades. 
 
Quarter 2 final grades will be posted on the portal on February 12. 
Have a wonderful weekend. 
 

Students in Ms. Forsyth’s Foods class explored food marketing strategies this quarter. They 

investigated how companies use advertisements and commercials to sell their products to 

consumers and how it affects consumer purchases. With these marketing strategies in mind, the 

students created their own advertisements using Animoto.  We hope you enjoy the samples 

provided.  

Kiwis 

 

Blueberries 
 
 
 
 

https://animoto.com/play/44AWT0xAfw5PBMQhV4YLkg
https://animoto.com/play/IN8VPzeFmfBBkE6nxJ2qZg


LAMPAC NEWS: 
 

February PAC MEETING 
 
All parents/guardians are invited to our PAC meeting this coming Wednesday, February 3, 2021 at 
7pm.   You are welcome to connect to hear updates from school administration 
and PAC business.  Questions?  lampac2015@gmail.com 
  
Topic: LamPAC Zoom Meeting 

Time: Feb 3, 2021 07:00 PM  

Join Zoom Meeting  
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/69872330190?pwd=YUxSS2NqMTB1c05XQXcxaDhKTWx5UT09  
 

Thrifty Foods SMILE CARDS are available for pick up in the Lambrick Park office. 
 
Thank you so much to everyone who has contributed to the donation drive. We are continuing to 
accept donations under the "Make A Donation" tab on the school website.  
Please make sure to select Lambrick Park Secondary-PAC Make A Donation . 

 

CAREER CENTER: 
 

CAREER CENTER NEWS & EVENTS 
 
 
 

LIBRARY NEWS! 
LAMBRICK PARK LIBRARY  

mailto:lampac2015@gmail.com
https://gvsd61.zoom.us/j/69872330190?pwd=YUxSS2NqMTB1c05XQXcxaDhKTWx5UT09
https://sd61.schoolcashonline.com/Fee/Details/2967/140/false/true
https://lambrickparkcareers.sd61.bc.ca/news-events/
https://lambrickparklibrary.sd61.bc.ca/

